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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Rossi Clara Logan 

Bumblebees Harry Lily Leighton 

Caterpillars Emily Alfie Madison 

Dolphins Evie Zander Perci-J 

Sharks Ava H Darcey Charlie 

Stingrays Nina Aleena Kanchan 

Turtles Joe Sonni Esme 

Orcas Joseph Diya Jacob 

Penguins Macey Elise Fin 

WALK ON WEDNESDAYS!                                                               

Congratulations to Sharks for being this weeks WALK ON   
WEDNESDSAY winners! 100% of the class have taken part this 

week! Well done! 

Mrs Warburton’s Corner 

Family Liaison Officer    

    HYTHE PANTRY 
  

As you are aware we have our foodbank 
in school for emergencies, however I 

would like to encourage you to visit The 
Hythe Pantry for larger food shops as 
our supplies in School run low quite 

quickly. 
The Hythe Pantry is here to help. You 
just need to sign up as a member first, 

which is free to join.     
Follow this link Member Sign Up 

(site.com) once you are on the ‘Your 
Local Pantry’ site go to ‘select pantry 
name’ and select ‘Hythe Pantry’, you 

can then sign up. 

Once you are a member you can visit on 
Mondays 9.15am-4pm and Tuesdays 
9.15am-1.30pm at the address below: 

  
Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic 

Church, 
2 Lower Blackhouse Hill, 

Hythe 
CT21 5LS 

The Church is behind The Bell pub in 
Hythe and is on the main bus route. 

  
You pay £5 (this can be paid online or in 
cash on the day) and can then shop for 
£25 worth of shopping and then on top 
of that you can have unlimited amounts 

of veg, fruit and bread. 
  

There is also clothing available free of 
charge! 

 

 
 

In worship this week we have begun to 
look at the Easter story. We have learnt 

about Palm Sunday through to the   
Garden of Gethsemane. The children 

have been thinking about being a leader 
and what sort of a leader they might be. 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Isabella Annie Aimee Lawrence 

This year Folkestone School For Girls are running 4 open mornings 
on 2

nd
, 3

rd
, 4

th
 and 5

th
 May 2023 for our current Year 5 students and 

parents. If parents wish to attend, can they please register by email:  
reception@folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk or by phone:01303 251125. 

  
If parents want their daughters to sit the Shepway test in            

September, then they should attend as details will be given out by 
the Principal on the day. 

 Registration for the Shepway test will be via their website between 
5

th
 June and 14

th
 July 2023. 

Congratulations to Henry from     

Turtles who passed his grading on 

Sunday for Taekwondo. He is now a 

red belt and is only two belts away 

from a black belt! Wow! 

Upcoming diary dates: 

  PTFA meeting Thursday - 20th April straight after school. 

Bags2school collection - Tuesday 25th April please drop bags first 
thing in the morning. 

Movie night for Years 3 & 4 - Wednesday 26th April from 3-5pm 

School reminder  

On Friday 31st March School   

closes at 1pm. Please can you let 

the office know in advance if you    

require your child to stay until 3pm.  
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